
From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP  

Sent: Thursday, 29 March 2018 4:35 PM 
To: Michelle Anthony 

Cc: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 
Subject: RE: Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 (AM2016/31) 

 
Dear Ms Anthony,  
 
The Vice President accedes to your request to file submissions by close of business Tuesday 3 April 
2018, in light of the public holidays.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Alyce Lia 
Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (02) 9308 1926 
chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Level 10, 80 William Street 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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